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• March 18, 2014 – Farmers’ Congress sa Barangay  held at Naguilian, Isabela  
Acting Provincial Treasurer/SAO Cherry Bagay-Gregorio led the PTO Group in the 
recently concluded Farmers’ Congress sa Barangay held at Barangay Roxas, 
Naguilian, Isabela last March 18, 2014. 
 
A total of P2.5M checks representing Aid to Barangays at P100,000.00 each were 
released and awarded by the Hon. Governor Faustino G. Dy III together with Hon. SP 
Member Faustino “Don-Don” G. Dy IV to the 25 Barangays of Naguilian, Isabela 
during the program. In addition, the PTO Team also released P10,000.00 BRO 
Livelihood Loan Assistance and a total amount of P42,000.00 representing various 
Financial Assistance. Moreover, the Hon. Governor made a surprise announcement 
and released a  check in the total amount of   P5,000,000.00  to Barangay Flores for 
the concreting of Flores Cabaruan road.                                                                             
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Program Tarpaulin at Hilltop, Naguilian, Isabela 
 
 
 
 



 
The PTO Team with the representatives of the Municipal Treasurer’s Office of Naguilian, Isabela 

 

 
 
 

 



 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 



 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 



 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 



 
 

PTO Team attend to clients during the Congress 
 

 
 

 
Before we call it a day, we stop to take pictures of the tarpaulin “Mahalagang Pabatid: Reminder to 
Taxpayers on the deadline for the payment of Real Property Tax to avail 10% discount” posted along 

National Highway, Philmark, Naguilian, Isabela 


